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  Nicolas Ghika Nicolas Ghika,1965
  Em torno da imagem e da memória Elcio Loureiro
Cornelsen,Elisa Amorim Vieira,Gonzalo Leiva
Quijada,2016-03-13 Os diversos ensaios que compõem
o presente volume, 'Em torno da imagem e da
memória', organizado por Elcio Cornelsen, Elisa
Amorim e Gonzalo Leiva Quijada, transitam entre
diversas expressões artísticas como a pintura, o
cinema, a literatura, o desenho, a colagem e,
sobretudo, a fotografia, seja enquanto retrato,
registro documental, ou enquanto refotografia,
fotopintura, fotografia pós-morte e pictorialismo.
Assim, nos textos que procuram estabelecer
relações entre imagem e memória na arte
contemporânea, o que se observa predominantemente
é o caráter híbrido da imagem apresentada pelos
artistas, o seu caráter intermediático, que se
configura na fronteira entre as diversas
linguagens. Já nos ensaios que se voltam para as
imagens de eventos traumáticos, ou que se voltam
para a busca do que resta do passado no presente,
evidencia-se o caráter de resistência da arte:
resistência contra o horror, contra o trauma,
contra a ausência e, sobretudo, resistência à
política do esquecimento. Assim, este livro
apresenta ao leitor o olhar múltiplo e instigante
de diversos pesquisadores, artistas e escritores,
em diálogo com alguns dos pensadores e filósofos
indispensáveis para que se reflita o presente e
para que se possa vislumbrar os rastros do passado
que sobrevivem e insistem nos tempos atuais.
  Official Gazette Philippines,1973
  Naevi Nicolas Michel,2005-11-01 Je cherche, je
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sais qu'il est là, quelque part, celui qui fait de
toi un être unique, mes doigts modèlent ta peau,
tu trembles, tu te livres, tu t'abandonnes. C'est
pourtant une chose que tes amants précédents ont
trop souvent ignorée, mais moi je vais la trouver,
ce sera peut-être là, au creux de ton aine, non,
plus haut peut-être, ou plus bas, derrière ton
genou, non, je ne m'impatiente pas, j'ai tout mon
temps pour découvrir ce trésor que tu vas
m'offrir, un simple amas de cellules brunes, une
petite tache sur ta peau claire, un grain de
beauté. La Camargue en été. Deux enfants pêchent
des tellines sur la plage de Beauduc. Ils
investissent un banc de sable protégé et vierge où
ils trouvent un véritable filon. Euphoriques, ils
ne voient pas tout de suite une femme nue qui a
l'air de dormir, la tête dans le sable. Cet été-là
sera sanglant. Des femmes assassinées. Des corps
sur lesquels le meurtrier apposera la même
signature. Etienne Gouirand est chargé de
l'enquête. Amateur de bons vins et de séries
noires, il va devoir agir vite et bien. Il y a peu
d'indices et le liste des victimes s'allonge.
Lorsqu'il comprend que l'assassin est obsédé par
les grains de beauté...
  Looking for Alicia Marc Raboy,2022 The life and
legacy of a young Argentinian woman whose
disappearance in 1976 haunts those she left behind
Marc Raboy always felt a subliminal interest in
Argentina. His grandfather had left his village in
the Ukraine in 1908 as a young man and spent a
year in Buenos Aires, before returning home,
marrying, and then emigrating to Canada, where
Raboy was raised. While planning a trip of his own
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to Argentina, Raboy did an Internet search of his
surname there, on the off-chance that he might
discover some tie to his grandfather. In the
process he found Alicia Raboy. Her story
immediately seized him and wouldn't let him go. In
June 1976, Alicia, a journalist and member of a
militant underground leftwing group, the
Montoneros, was ambushed by a security death squad
while driving with her family in the city of
Mendoza. Alicia's partner, the celebrated poet and
fellow Montonero Francisco Paco Urondo, was killed
on the spot. Their 11-month-old daughter, Ángela,
was taken and placed in an orphanage. Her daughter
ultimately was rescued; Alicia was never heard
from again. In Looking for Alicia, Raboy pursues
her story not simply to learn what happened when
the post-Perón government in Argentina turned to
state terror, but to understand what drove Alicia
and others to risk their lives to oppose it.
Whatever their distant ancestral kinship, author
and subject were born a month apart, sharing not
only a surname but youthful rebellion,
journalistic ambition, and the radical politics
that were a hallmark of the 1960s everywhere.
Their destinies diverged through a combination of
choice and circumstance. Using family archives,
interviews with those who knew Alicia, and
transcripts from the 2011 trial of former
Argentine security forces personnel involved in
her disappearance, Raboy reassembles Alicia's
story. He supplements his narrative with documents
from Argentina's attempts to deal with the legacy
of the military dictatorship, such as the 1984
report of the National Commission on the
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Disappearance of Persons, Nunca Más (Never Again),
as well as secret diplomatic correspondence
recently made public through the U.S. State
Department's Argentina Declassification Project.
Looking for Alicia immerses readers in these dark
years, which, decades later, cast their shadow
still. It puts an unforgettably human face to the
many thousands who disappeared, those they left
behind, and the haunting power of the memories
that bind us all to them.
  Public Diplomacy Nicholas J. Cull,2019-04-15 New
technologies have opened up fresh possibilities
for public diplomacy, but this has not erased the
importance of history. On the contrary, the
lessons of the past seem more relevant than ever,
in an age in which communications play an
unprecedented role. Whether communications are
electronic or hand-delivered, the foundations
remain as valid today as they ever have been.
Blending history with insights from international
relations, communication studies, psychology, and
contemporary practice, Cull explores the five core
areas of public diplomacy: listening, advocacy,
cultural diplomacy, exchanges, and international
broadcasting. He unpacks the approaches which have
dominated in recent years – nation-branding and
partnership – and sets out the foundations for
successful global public engagement. Rich with
case studies and examples drawn from ancient times
through to our own digital age, the book shows the
true capabilities and limits of emerging platforms
and technologies, as well as drawing on lessons
from the past which can empower us and help us to
shape the future. This comprehensive and
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accessible introduction is essential reading for
students, scholars, and practitioners, as well as
anyone interested in understanding or mobilizing
global public opinion.
  Wheat: Chemistry and Technology Khalil
Khan,2016-06-10 Wheat science has undergone
countless new developments since the previous
edition was published. Wheat: Chemistry and
Technology, Fourth Edition ushers in a new era in
our knowledge of this mainstay grain. This new
edition is completely revised, providing the
latest information on wheat grain development,
structure, and composition including vital peer-
reviewed information not readily available online.
It contains a wealth of new information on the
structure and functional properties of gluten (Ch.
6), micronutrients and phytochemicals in wheat
grain (Ch. 7), and transgenic manipulation of
wheat quality (Ch. 12). With the new developments
in molecular biology, genomics, and other emerging
technologies, this fully updated book is a
treasure trove of the latest information for grain
science professionals and food technologists
alike. Chapters on the composition of wheat-
proteins (Ch. 8), carbohydrates (Ch. 9) lipids
(Ch. 10), and enzymes (Ch. 11.), have been
completely revised and present new insight into
the important building blocks of our knowledge of
wheat chemistry and technology. The agronomical
importance of the wheat crop and its affect on
food industry commerce provide an enhanced
understanding of one of the world’s largest food
crop. Most chapters are entirely rewritten by new
authors to focus on modern developments. This 480-
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page monograph includes a new large 8.5 x 11 two-
column format with color throughout and an easy to
read style. Wheat: Chemistry and Technology,
Fourth Edition provides a comprehensive background
on wheat science and makes the latest information
available to grain science professionals at
universities, institutes, and industry including
milling and baking companies, and anywhere wheat
ingredients are used. This book will also be a
useful supplementary text for classes teaching
cereal technology, cereal science, cereal
chemistry, food science, food chemistry, milling,
and nutritional properties of cereals. Cereal and
food science graduate students will find Chapter 1
- “Wheat: A Unique Grain for the World
particularly helpful because it provides a
succinct summary of wheat chemistry.
  Seed Development: OMICS Technologies toward
Improvement of Seed Quality and Crop Yield Ganesh
K. Agrawal,Randeep Rakwal,2012-12-09 The book is
about the seed development in the model and crop
plants. Seed development is a key step of the
plant life cycle that determines the nutrient
value of seeds – the life for human civilization,
growth, and development. The nutrient value of
seeds is mainly due to storage reserve products
such as carbohydrates, lipids (triacylglycerols),
and proteins. The book primarily focuses on
application of the 21st century high-throughput
technologies transcriptomics, proteomics,
metabolomics, and systems biology in near complete
understanding of the various processes involved in
seed development in different crop plants. The
book reveals how such technologies have
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revolutionized our understanding of the multilayer
processes and regulations involved therein by
generating large-scale datasets. Accumulated
datasets provide basic knowledge to develop
integrated strategies to eventually improve the
nutritional value of plant seed and crop yield, a
critical goal in food security issues around the
globe.
  Telematic Embrace Roy Ascott,2003 Annotation
Telematic Embrace combines a provocative
collection of writings from 1964 to the present by
the preeminent artist and art theoretician Roy
Ascott, with a critical essay by Edward Shanken
that situates Ascott's work within a history of
ideas in art, technology, and philosophy.
  Nutrient Interactions in Plants Francisco Javier
Romera,Jorge Rodriguez-Celma,Rafael Pérez-
Vicente,Ping Lan,2022-01-17
  Gender, Journalism, and Equity Gertrude Joch
Robinson,2005 This analysis of the journalism
profession is unique in that it uses gender as a
central explanatory variable, it is comparative,
and it explores the impact of equity legislation
on the profession in North American and Europe.
The book's systematic focus on gender not only as
a biological, but as a socially constructed
attribute permits the author to address the
systemic biases that are inherent in the social
reproduction of the journalism profession. These
biases lead to classificatory and evaluative
procedures that have negative outcomes for female
professionals. A gender approach can clarify the
minority status of females in the profession and
why there is a difference in the access,
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promotion, and remuneration between female and
male staff. More importantly, the gender approach
is able to pin-point the more intangible networks
of male power, which exist outside the authority
structure. Finally, this approach provides
evidence of how the male denigration of females'
managerial potential inhibit female promotions to
top positions, and the difficulties females
encounter in functioning in these roles.--
Publisher's website.
  Advances in Legume Research Diego
Rubiales,Susana S. Araújo, Maria C. Vaz
Patto,Nicolas Rispail,2018-11-08 Legumes crops
have an extraordinary importance for the
agriculture and the environment. In a world
urgently requiring more sustainable agriculture,
food security and healthier diets the demand for
legume crops is on the rise. The International
Legume Society (http://ils.nsseme.com) organizes a
triannual series of conferences with the goal to
serve as a forum to discuss interdisciplinary
progress on legume research. The Second
International Legume Society Conference (ILS2)
hosted in October 2016 at Troia, Portugal was the
starting point for the Research Topic “Advances in
Legume Research” in FiPS, that was also open to
spontaneous submissions.
  Human Rights and the Digital Divide Anne
Peacock,2019-06-03 The Internet’s importance for
freedom of expression and other rights comes in
part from the ability it bestows on users to
create and share information, rather than just
receive it. Within the context of existing freedom
of expression guarantees, this book critically
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evaluates the goal of bridging the 'digital
divide' – the gap between those who have access to
the Internet and those who do not. Central to this
analysis is the examination of two questions:
first, is there a right to access the Internet,
and if so, what does that right look like and how
far does it extend? Second, if there is a right to
access the Internet, is there a legal obligation
on States to overcome the digital divide? Through
examination of this debate’s history, analysis of
case law in the European Court of Human Rights and
Inter-American Court of Human Rights, and a case
study of one digital inclusion programme in
Jalisco, Mexico, this book concludes that there is
indeed currently a legal right to Internet access,
but one that it is very limited in scope. The 2012
Joint Declaration on Freedom of Expression and the
Internet is aspirational in nature, rather than a
representative summary of current protections
afforded by the international human rights legal
framework. This book establishes a critical
foundation from which some of these aspirations
could be advanced in the future. The digital
divide is not just a human rights challenge nor
will it be overcome through human rights law
alone. Nevertheless, human rights law could and
should do more than it has thus far.
  The Politics of Public Broadcasting in Britain
and Japan Henry Laurence,2022-07-29 The BBC and
NHK have dominated their national media systems
since the 1920s and still play a central role in
shaping political, social and cultural life. Both
are highly trusted news organizations, and vitally
influence national identity. Yet despite
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remarkably similar organizational and funding
structures, they differ in their editorial
autonomy, relationship to the state, and in the
social and cultural roles they play. While the
BBC, proud of its independence, acts as a watchdog
on the powerful, NHK prefers a guide dog role
cooperating with rather than confronting political
elites. The BBC is also more willing to challenge
prevailing social norms, often serving as an agent
of social change. NHK prefers to avoid
controversy, serving as an agent of social
stability. The book argues that these differences
were shaped by decades of conflict and cooperation
between broadcasters, governments, commercial
media, interest groups and audiences. The
broadcasters adopted distinctive editorial
strategies to retain public support and elite
approval in the face of technological upheaval,
hostility from commercial rivals, and continuous
political interference. Both, however, continue to
uphold the belief that democratic and social goals
are better served by public rather than commercial
media.
  Report of the Bureau of Forestry of the
Philippine Islands ... Philippines. Bureau of
Forestry,1916
  Annual Report of the Director of Forestry of the
Philippine Islands for the Period ... Philippines.
Bureau of Forestry,1924
  Reports of Cases Determined in the Supreme Court
of the Philippines from ... Philippines. Supreme
Court,1914
  Soybean Tzi-Bun Ng,2011-04-26 Soybean is an
agricultural crop of tremendous economic
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importance. Soybean and food items derived from it
form dietary components of numerous people,
especially those living in the Orient. The health
benefits of soybean have attracted the attention
of nutritionists as well as common people.
  Biology Pamphlets ,1920
  Annual Report of the Director of Forestry
Philippines. Bureau of Forestry,1920
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